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Department of Humanities organized an online guest lecture on ‘Nature

and Style of Sensible Writing: Different Ways to Construct a Paragraph’

on 18th July 2022. The Speaker for the guest lecture was Prof. Rosy

Matilda, Assistant Professor, CMR College of Engineering & Technology,

Hyderabad; Guest Faculty, BITS-Pilani . The Lecture was organized for

the students of Section J and M, Semester II. The lecture was attended



by more than 90 participants physically. Some students has joined the

lecture online as they were not able to come to the College due to heavy

rains. Prof. Pratishruti Singh Agarwal, Coordinator for the guest lecture

and Assistant Professor, Department of Humanities, formally introduced

the Guest Speaker to the audience. Also, she welcomed the Speaker to

the lecture. The Speaker, Prof. Rosy, focused on usage of English in

various styles of day-to-day writing like job applications, SOPs, business

communication, academic purposes, etc. She demonstrated the skills of

paragraph through ‘Burger method’ and kept the lecture interactive by

engaging the students in examples and drills related to the topic of the

lecture. Also, he gave tips to the students on gaining confidence, tackling

anxiety while attempting paragraph writing in English. He cited some

self-motivating tools to help the students practice writing skills on their

own. The participants gave an overwhelming feedback to the Workshop

and expressed their interest for more such informative sessions in the

future. Advika Mhetre, Huzaif Ahmad and Ameya Brahmapurikar gave

the feedbacks for the session. The vote of thanks was proposed by Prof.

Pratishruti Singh Agarwal.

The recording of the session is available on

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vnz_SW27fGRer76Y26qkq6kpBJKGeOp

c/view?usp=sharing
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